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Message from the Director:  Janet Boutin 

 As I rewrite our school's monthly newsletter, I realize much of this information could change 
again.  For 51 years, our school has represented an environment of nurturing relationships and 
closely supporting young children.  However, these times have broken up our daily routines and per-
sonal connections.  Our school campus has been locked down, much anticipated school activities 
canceled and all school gatherings put off indefinitely.  Through it all, our staff has been determined 
to keep their special connection with your child by planning fun remote learning activities.  They 
have worked from home, held Zoom meetings and with no training and little time, managed to cre-
ate wonderful lessons.  Their lessons hosted "hello" videos from teachers and some  Zoom sessions 
so classes could finally have chat time together.  Our hope is these remote lessons will expand on 
your child's learning, keep the connection between child and teacher, relieve anxiety children might 
be experiencing and give you a break too.   
          When we return to school, we will need every family's help to keep your child healthy and 
the school open for business.  First, we will be sending out a Family Travel Survey to track recent 
travel and determine temporary exclusion from school.  Second, our campus will be open to chil-
dren and staff only but, closed to everyone else to include parent/guardians, family, friends and all 
visitors.  Before we return, be sure to speak positively to your child about their new drop off and 
pick up procedures.  Practicing your special goodbye hug/kiss at home might be helpful for your 
child.  Third, we will be taking every child's temperature before they enter campus.  Please check 
your child's temp at home and always keep them home if they are sick.  Fourth, do not send toys 
or other unnecessary items from home, they will be discarded.  Our school and classroom items will 
continue to be disinfected. These are a few of the rules we must enforce to keep our school compli-
ant of state health regulations.  We will have other rules inside campus but, please know your 
child's health and safety are always our top priority.  
     In the meantime, please practice safe home quarantining so, your child will be ready to return 
to school and keep coming to school! 





Diocese of West Texas 

St. Peter’s Episcopal School 
 
Dear School Families, 
     St. Peter’s Episcopal School is pleased to offer MYProcare, a free online portal 
for you to access account information and easily pay tuition.  MyProcare is safe, 
secure and created with your convenience in mind. 
 

 
Log in today! 

 
 
 
 
 
1. Go to www.myprocare.com.   
2. Enter your email address (the email you have on file with St. Peter’s School) 

and choose GO. 
3. Enter the confirmation code sent to your email, choose a password, and press 

GO. 
4. Then use the PAY button to make a payment by credit cared, debit card or 

checking account. 
5. At this time, the School is waving all credit and debit card fees.   
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Janet Boutin 
School Director 

321 St. Peter Street        Phone:  830-257-0257 

Kerrville, TX 78028        E-Mail:  stpeterskerrville@hotmail.com 

                Website:  www.stpeterskerrville.com 
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Cat in the Hat 

“Play is the highest form  
of research”  

 

 Albert Einstein 



Dr. Brown and “Mr. Chompers” 
Hill Country Smiles 

Visit Preschool 3’s Classes 

In February, St. Peter’s School celebrated National 
Children’s Dental Health Month with important 
lessons to raise awareness of the importance of 
proper oral hygiene. 



Rules: 
Brush twice a day 
Brush 2 minutes 
Visit your dentist 

“Twinkle” the Tooth Fairy 
Kerrville Pediatric Dentistry 


